
CAUSE ADVISORY: 

Union Leadership Updates Website 
Take a look ! 

 
__________________________________________________ 

 
 
Update: 
  
CAUSE advisories through the month of March have been uploaded to the CAUSE website.  
 
Additionally, a new section, “Your Opinion Matters!”, has been added. The purpose of this 
section is to provide members with links to various news organizations. Within this section of the 
website, opinion letters, advocacy activities taken on behalf of our colleagues, and other press 
worthy releases have been added with links to the full texts.  
 
Because your voice matters, it is important to celebrate success and to express concerns 
regarding our work as educators to our community.   If you have written an opinion piece that 
has been published, please send a link to marithparton@gmail.com, and the text will be added to 
the CAUSE website.  
 
Finally, salary schedules have been updated to reflect the 2018-2019 negotiated salary increases. 
 
We are certain you will find our website a valuable resource, so take a look and let us know what 
you think ! 
 
~ CAUSE Leadership 
 
 
 
 

* C.A.U.S.E. - Yes We Can ! * 
 
 
 


